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May 18, 1976
s

Mr. D. V. Rogers, Director

Colorado 0il and Cas Conservation Comm,
Room 237 Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Sheep Mountain Unit, Well No. L-25

MW Wi Section 25-27S~70W
Sheep Hountain Unit, %ﬁ'@
N NE Section 10-27S=70W

Huerfane Gounty, Colorado

Dear Mr. Rogers:

In reply to the Commission’s inquiry of May 12th, copy
attached, drilling of the captioned wells has been deferred
until additional geological information is obtained.

Parsuant the provisions of iule 303, the Approval te Drill
is now null and void for both wells. If it is desired to
drill the wells at a later date, an Application for Permit
to Drill will be submitted.

Very truly yours, __
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